MCKELE

McKee Utility Contractors, LLC
2319 W. Main Street
Prague, OK 74864

14 May 2024

Shaun McConnaughey, P.E.
1027 S. Main Street, Ste 503
Joplin, MO 64801

Subject: Contract Modification Request
Mr. McConnaughey,

I am writing on behalf of McKee Utility Contractors, LLC (“McKee”) regarding Contract No. WC-0873 Atoka
Pipeline Stonewall PS to Ada PS pertaining to the replacement of Concrete Cable Matting for Geogrid.

Initially, McKee proposed a creditto OCWUT in the amount of $125,000.00 for the utilization of Fleximat
materials in lieu of the concrete cable matting. Due to the temporary nature of the installation, both McKee
and Olsson representative discussed the alternate utilization of GeoGrid material which will allow McKee to
enhance the credit being provided for slope stabilization to a grand total of $200,000.00.

Please prepare a change order to represent a negative $200,000.00 credit if this amenable to both the
Engineer of Record and owner.

If there are any questions, comments, or concerns regarding this potential pricing please feel free to reach
out to McKee.

Sincerely,
/é
Tiylor Medlin
nior Rroject Manager






